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RECORD OF CONVERSATION 

 
Michael J. Hodges 
Air Safety Investigator 
Central Regional Office 
Office of Aviation Safety  
National Transportation Safety Board  
 
Date: 08/22/2021 
Person Contacted: Charles Cook (Owner and Manager of the Flying Oaks 
Airport, 2TE2, Fort Worth, Texas) 
NTSB Case Number: CEN21FA377 
 
Narrative: 

 
The following is a synopsis of the information provided by Charles Cook to the NTSB 
investigator-in-charge, via an in-person conversation:  
 

• The pilot was going to conduct a local area flight with his son onboard with N1472E (Aeronca 7AC 
airplane).  

• The pilot was seated in the rear seat and the passenger was seated in the front seat. 
• The airplane has flight controls at both positions, but only has flight instruments for the front seat. 
• The pilot owned the airplane, and the airplane is based at 2TE2. 
• Charles used to own the airplane, but then he sold it to the pilot in May 2021.  
• Charles reported there was no known mechanical issues with the airplane and the airplane was in 

excellent condition. 
• The pilot worked as a commercial airline pilot and the passenger was a high school student who 

played football.  
• 2TE2 is a private airport with various hangars.  

**** Nothing Follows **** 





From:
To:
Subject: Fw: Anson County Airport Accident 20 Aug 2021
Date: Saturday, August 21, 2021 10:23:07 AM

Mike FYI from witness email box.

Regards,
Erik

Erik R Grosof
Senior Advisor 
Special Operations

From: Lewis Barringer 
Sent: Saturday, August 21, 2021 09:26
To: eyewitnessreport <eyewitnessreport@ntsb.gov>
Subject: Anson County Airport Accident 20 Aug 2021
 
[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

  Myself and three friends are going to visit our friend who lives almost across the
road from the crash site. While the driver was slowing down to turn in the driveway.
We heard a strange noise,it sounded like items in the rear of the vehicle sliding on a
gritty surface in the rear of the vehicle, only louder. We thought that was it. Until we
started to hear all the sirens. The sound we heard must have been the plane going
into the trees. Their was no sound of a engine. The car behind us might have seen
the plane going down, seeing as to him or her almost colliding with us as we turned
into the drive way. The time this happened was 10:20 a.m. We left Food Lion parking
lot in Norwood about 10:03 am driving south on 52 to destination.It is my estimation
that the pilot was not trying to turn around but trying to cross 52 to the open area
across 52 in front of him.

Lewis Barringer

Norwood NC 28128




